



Papillon Grand Canyon Helicopters
"Weather Advisory"

By my signature below, I am acknowledging that I have been informed of the current weather conditions and possible delays which may affect my tour including but not limited to:

- ☐ In-Flight turbulence due to wind or heat
- ☐ Visibility issues: low clouds, fog or smoke
- ☐ Rain showers or Snow storms, or Thunderstorms
- ☐ Extensive heat warning

Because of the weather conditions and /or high volume of visitors, portions of your may be delayed or unavailable:

- ☐ Landing and meal portion may cancel
 - ☐ Skywalk may be closed
- ☐ Helicopter and boat tour may cancel
 - ☐ Return flight maybe delayed
- ☐ Return flight may be cancelled and you may return by bus

Due to these weather conditions, there are possibilities of delays. If weather conditions worsen after your departure and we are unable to fulfill any portion of the tour, such as landing at the Grand Canyon, then you will return to the Boulder City Airport and will only be charged for an air tour. If you land at the Grand Canyon and your return flight is not able to operate safely due to weather conditions, you will return by bus and tour would be considered completed.

Do you have reservations today for a flight, show, concert, dinner or any other activity?
Check the box below and if yes please state the time.

YES Time: _____ No _____

Should you miss your reservation due to delays, Grand Canyon Airlines cannot be held **Responsible**.

I have chosen to continue with the tour as booked and understand that I will be reimbursed for only the portions of the tour that are cancelled. There is no refund if I cannot see all the portions of my tour, or if I have to return by bus.

Name: _____ Signature: _____

Res#: _____ Date: _____ Flight Time: _____ Agent: _____

Revised Copy



Weather Advisory

By my signature below, I am acknowledging that I have been informed of the current weather conditions and possible delays which may affect my tour including but not limited to:

- ☐ In-Flight turbulence due to wind and/or heat
- ☐ Excessive heat warning
- ☐ Visibility issues: low clouds, fog or smoke
- ☐ Rain showers or Snow storms, or Thunderstorms

Initials _____

Because of the weather conditions and /or high volume of visitors, portions of your may be delayed, unavailable or altered:

- ☐ Landing and/or meal unavailable
- ☐ Skywalk closed
- ☐ Boat portion cancelled
- ☐ Return flight delayed
- ☐ Return flight cancelled and you return by Ground Transportation

Initials _____

Should you miss your reservation due to delays, Papillon Grand Canyon Helicopters cannot be held Responsible.

Do you have reservations today for a flight, show, concert, dinner or any other activity?
Check the box below and if yes please state the time.

No _____ Yes _____ Time _____

Due to these weather conditions, there are possibilities of delays. If weather conditions worsen after your departure and we are unable to fulfill any portion of the tour, such as landing at the Grand Canyon, then you will return to the Boulder City Airport and will only be charged for an air tour. If you land at the Grand Canyon and your return flight is not able to operate safely due to weather conditions, you will return by bus and tour would be considered completed. There is no refund if I cannot see all the portions of my tour, or if I have to return by bus.

By my signature below, I acknowledge that I have been informed of the weather conditions, the possibilities of delays, and or alterations to the tour. I would like to continue with the tour

YES _____ NO _____

Name: _____ Signature: _____

Res#: _____ Date: _____ Flight Time: _____ Agent: _____